
 

 

Week ending 
1/01/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have learned 'ee' for 
tree, and 'ai' for brain. We 
have also been revising our 
tricky words. We learned 

'my' and 'are.'

This week...

We have continued with Arts 
Week! We have made different 
types of art work linked to the 

story 'birds.' 

Remember you will be able to see 
the childrens working during the 
exhibition on Thursday 7th Feb 

and Friday 8th Feb from 
3.30pm - 5.00pm. 

Maths

The number we have been 
learning about this week was 

number 10! We have been 
investigating different ways 

to make 10 - eg, 5+5, 6+4. 
We have also been making 
10p using 2ps, 1ps and 5ps.

Next week...

We will be going back to our 
dinosaur topic. We will be 

looking at non fiction 
dinosaur books, and having a 

go at writing our own 
dinosaur facts.

Forest Fun

The children enjoyed making clay 
birds at 'Forest Fun' this week. 

These will be on display at the art 
exhibition. 

Thank you so much to the parents 
who have voluntered to help us to 
run these sessions. Thank you also 
for the donations of breadsticks, 

ricecakes etc. 

CAKE SALE! 

Thank you to everyone who baked 
and bought cakes for the cake 

sale. It was a huge success and we 
can't wait to spend the money on 

resources for the children to 
enjoy. We will let you know what 

we buy very soon! 


